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Senator FAULKNER: Fair enough. Let us go back to the auction house. Is the provenance 
of these tables—in other words, the fact that they have been used and placed in Parliament 
House—a matter that is made public?  
Mr Kenny: Yes. I will confirm this, but I have a very clear recollection that the 
advertisement included the fact that they were Parliament House billiard tables that were 
being sold. 
 

Answer 

1 The original listing is no longer on the All Bids website; however, below is the 
original description from the All Bids administration system, (with only an email 
address line removed). This does not mention the Parliament House connection. 

2 All Bids has confirmed that, if any potential buyers make comments 
regarding possible vendors, the stock reply is that All Bids will not disclose vendor 
details.  

 
  


